
PHILLIPS STREET 
ANDOVER, MASSACHUSETTS 

July 12, 1968 

Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

Many thanks for yours of the 25th of June which I have 
not answered earlier because all my time has been taken 
up with various aspects of moving. 

We only have a small part of the Bull Brook collection 
here, but I can arrange for you to see the rest of it 
in the hands of the collectors. It is only a short way 
from Andover to the place where they live, and I know 
that when I bring you over there they will be delighted 
to show you as much as possible. 

It will probably be towards the end of October when I 
get back here, but we are only a short distance away 
and I can run back and forth quite easily. Please 
let us know. 

Sincerely, 

~~· 
Do~glas S. Byers 
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